
From: David Govatski <david.govatski@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, December 18, 2021 6:40 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Keep Energy Efficiency Programs 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Please reconsider the decision to eliminate energy efficiency programs in New Hampshire. We strongly 
support the NH Saves energy efficiency program and believe that it needs to be expanded. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David and Kathleen Govatski 
515 Bailey Road 
Jefferson, NH 03583 
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